Minutes of the Meating held on 01/01/2024

The committee constituted for suggesting the modalities for collection of
payment for Infrastructure Development Fund met on 01/01/2024 with
reference to the decision of BOM taken on 31/12/2023. Committee considered
the fact that several AOA members are willing to pay the amount in lump sum
by availing the rebate of 3% after fruitful deliberation in SGBM held on 24"
December 2023, but could not deposit due to shortage of time. Having
considered this aspect, committee recommends that time period for members
to pay the entire amount with rebate ¢f 3% may be extended up to 31* January
2024. However, the monthly option of depositing Infrastructure Fund will
continue as per earlier notice.
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